
Broager, Denmark, on the 31th of October 2019

Dear Members of Parliament of Althingi 
Dear Lawmakers

We are the parents of the first woman/mother in the world, who in 2010 was 
imprisoned for protecting her child from a mentally and physically violent father.

With anxiety we attend the process in Iceland with the new proposal to change of law 
of the land, which would imprison mothers for until five years.

According to our experience we strongly advise you not to give your acceptance to 
this proposal. The certain victims of such legislation will be the children.

In addition such law will be against human rights.

We are willing to initiate you further in our experience, if you wish.

Yours sincerely

Anne Lyster 
Organist

Address: Drosselvænget 8, DK-6310 Broager, Danmark 
E-mail: jensblyster@gmail.com

Jens Lyster 
Dr. theol. h.c.
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